
COMMISSION FOR THE PROTECTION
OF COMPETITION

INVITATION

The Commission for the Protection of Competition and the University of Cyprus
have the pleasure of inviting you to the conference titled

“Cyprus Conference on Competition Law: Key Trends and Developments”

which will take place on Friday, 8 March 2024 from 8.30 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.
Room 010, Social Facilities Centre (SFC 07)

University Campus (1 University Avenue, 2109 Aglantzia) 

The conference will be held in English and is open to the public. 
Limited seats available.

Registration via the link: www.ucy.ac.cy/ucyevents (until 6/3/2024)
Information: 22894347




